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Thornblad Rezone  
ZONE-08-16-5120 

 
 
Notice is hereby given of a public hearing to be held in the Sandy City Hall, City Council 
Chambers, 10000 Centennial Parkway (170 West), Sandy, Utah, before the Sandy City Council 
on November 15, 2016, at approximately 7:00 p.m. to consider a request submitted by Steve 
Williams and Kurt Michelsen. The meeting previously scheduled for October 25, 2016 has been 
postponed to this date. They are requesting to rezone approximately 0.97 acres from the R-1-8 
“Single-Family Residential District” to the R-2-8 “Two-Family Residential District”. The subject 
property is located at 294 East 9400 South. The resulting application of zoning would allow for a 
proposed twin home development of 4 lots and 8 units on the subject property. If you have 
questions or comments concerning this proposal, please attend this Public Hearing or contact 
Mike Wilcox in the Sandy City Community Development Department at (801) 568-7261 or 
mwilcox@sandy.utah.gov and your comments will be forwarded to the City Council. 
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